Miller Paving Inc., acting as Construction Managers for Park City Municipal
Corporation, for the construction of the Main Street Improvements 2013, will be
accepting various site work bid packages.

The bid packages include but are not limited to site electrical, installation of
granite curbs, installation of granite pavers, and miscellaneous utility items.

Bid packages will be available on or about Wednesday April 10, 2013 and can be
obtained by contacting David O. Harrison, Project Manager at
dharrison@millerpaving .com. Please do not contact by phone.

Bids will be due Monday April 22, 2013 at 2:00 P.M and read aloud at the offices
of Miller Paving Inc. located at 5640 South Riley Lane, Murray, Utah 84107.
Mailed bids can be addressed to P.O. Box 571039, Murray Utah 84157-1039. Bid
packages are to include a bid bond in the amount of 5%.




